
 

Advisory For Indian Students Who Intend To Pursue Medical 

Education In Russia 

 Indian students seeking admission in Medical programme in Russian 

Universities are advised to familiarize themselves with the latest advisory 

of National Medical Commission (NMC) of India.   

2. NMC  has issued an advisory on May 19, 2025 titled, “Rules to be 

followed for the students who intend to pursue medical education in 

foreign countries”.  

 

3. Indian Students desirous of obtaining admission in Medical  

programme in Russia may read advisory at the following link for more 

details (Sl. No. 3 & 4  of NMC’s advisory): 

https://www.nmc.org.in/MCIRest/open/getDocument?path=/Documents/P

ublic/Portal/LatestNews/Advisory%202.pdf 

 

4. Students are advised to check whether the university follows the 

required pre-requisites directly from the university before taking 

admission. 
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